
 
 
 
 
 

6028 Ebenezer Road 

Greenbrier, TN 37073-5764 

Phone: 615-643-0637 

Fax: 615-643-0639 

Email: office@ebc-greenbrier.org 

Website: www.ebenezergreenbrier.com 

 

LOVE GOD 

LOVE GOD’S PEOPLE 

LOVE THE PEOPLE GOD LOVES 
 

June 14, 2020 
 

Pastor: Bro. Chad Phelan 

Music Minister: Anighya Crocker 

Pianist: Donna Grace 

Youth Minister: Larry Cantrell 

Preschool Director: Bobbie Morgan 

Children’s Director: Pam Hardy 

Senior Adult Directors: Barbara Freeman & Vicki Clark 

Ministry Assistant: Brenda Kelch 

 

Sunday School: FreeConference.com 

 

Sunday 

Morning Worship 10 AM 

 

Wednesday  

Prayer Meeting/Bible Study 7 PM (Free Conference.com) 

 

 

Ebenezer Happenings       
        

Today  COME BACK TOGETHER in the Church 
 
June 21 Father’s Day and Baby Dedication 
   
  Offering for the TN Baptist Children’s Home 
 
June 28 Bank Sunday 
  
July 4  Fourth of July Parade 
 
July 7  Deacon Meeting 
 
July 8  Business Meeting 
 
July 28  Baptist Men’s Annual Fish Fry, Hopewell Bapt   
  @ 6:30 PM 
 
Highland Crest School of Ministry Fall Semester starts in August 
with registration open. Tuesdays 6 PM - 9 PM at RCBA.         
Cost: $100 plus materials 
 
RCBA has decided to cancel the Medical Missions at Home Clinic 
for this year but plan to hold a clinic next August. 
 
All Wednesday Prayer meetings will be on Free               
Conference.com, except for the Business Meeting. It will be 
held in the parking lot. 

Monthly Budget: $22,987.92 
 
Weekly need:  $5,304.90  
  
 

 



Morning Worship 
 

Prelude            

                        

 

Welcome of Guests The Family of God  386  

 

 Doxology  253 

 

Praise Song When the Roll Is Called Up Yonder  516 

 (1,2,3) 

Prayer       

  

Hymn Because He Lives  407  

     

Hymn Amazing Grace! How Sweet the Sound  330  

 

Tithes 

 

Special 

                     
Sermon:                   There Is Joy in the Fellowship of Believers! 
           Philippians 4:1                    Bro. Chad Phelan  

 

Invitation There’s Something About That Name  177 

 

Closing Chorus Grace to You  663 

    

Prayer 

 

Hymn                          Oh, How I Love Jesus (1,3,4)        217 

 
 
 
 

Deacon of the Week: John Twist 

 

 

After much prayer, research and discussion, the committee has come up with several 

guidelines that we feel are important for our congregation and to also meet CDC and 

state guidelines. Most important is for everyone to feel comfortable and safe. Remem-

ber social distancing: NO HUGGING, SHAKING HANDS OR TOUCHING. If 

you are sick or feel uneasy about being in a crowd under these guidelines, feel free to 

stay home. You can continue to worship while listening on Facebook or YouTube as 

those tapings will continue.  

• We ask for everyone to enter through the doors under the covered awning. 

Please observe the six-feet distancing and stay with your family as you come in. 

Areas will be marked as a reminder.  

• As you enter your temperature will be taken.  

• You will be encouraged to wear a mask. We will have some available, but please 

bring your own if you have one. Remember, wearing a mask is your way of helping 

your fellow church members be safe.  

• We will meet in the fellowship hall.  

• There will be volunteers to help your family sit together but have social distancing 

as required. We request you sit front to back and if possible stay in your seats. 

We will exit from rear to front, but you may leave through any of the three doors 

in the fellowship hall. This is the only area that will be open.  

•  Restrooms in the fellowship hall will be available.  

• The collection plate or buckets will be at the entrance to the fellowship hall.  

• There will be hand sanitizer freely available also.  

• There will be no coffee or donuts available.  

• There will be no other services on Sunday.  

• There will be no nursery or children's church at this time. We feel for the safety of 

the children they should stay with their parents in the worship     service. It will be 

a joy to hear their voices and see their smiles as we worship together. 

• Sunday school will continue to meet with conference calls.  

• On Wednesday night we will continue to meet in the parking lot or online at this 

time  

We look forward to seeing everyone on June 14. If you have any questions or        

concerns, feel free to call anyone on the committee.  

 

Bro. Jack Evans         Bro. Larry Cantrell   Judy Anthony    

Mala Bruce  Vicki Clark  Harvey Major  


